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March 7, 2024 
 

CYPRESS COUNTY PLEASED WITH HIGHWAY UPGRADE PLANS 
 
DUNMORE — Cypress County is thrilled with the Government of Alberta's decision to include upgrades 
to Highway 41 South along with continued support for the twinning of Highway 3 in its list of capital 
projects. 
 
Premier Danielle Smith announced that 55 kilometres of Highway 41 South is earmarked for widening as 
part of the provincial budget. 
 
“This development marks a big step forward in improving transportation infrastructure within our region 
and beyond,” said Reeve Dan Hamilton. “Improvements to Highway 41 South hold great importance for 
Cypress County, as this is a vital route connecting communities, improving commerce, and supporting 
economic growth. 
 
“The inclusion of these upgrades shows the government's commitment to prioritizing infrastructure 
investments that enhance safety and connectivity across Alberta.” 
 
Cypress County extends its sincere appreciation to the Government of Alberta for recognizing the 
importance of this project.   
 
The county remains committed to working in partnership with the province to address the infrastructure 
needs of our region. 
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For more information or to schedule an interview, please contact communications coordinator Sean 
Rooney at sean.rooney@cypress.ab.ca or 403-526-2888 ext. 312. 
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